
'Never settle for less than your best' 
Jesus said, ‘I am the light of the world. Whoever follows Me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.’ John 8:12 
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 Headteacher: Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Primary School and Nursery

 

Monday 2
nd

 November 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Due to recent new Government restrictions and advice from Wigan Council, our staff will undertake the Autumn Term Parents’ 

Evenings via a ten minute phone call to you on a given day, at a given time. Please see the dates/time for children in Y5 and Y6: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These calls will provide an ideal opportunity for staff to discuss how your child has settled into school this year. It also gives you the 

chance to ask any questions about your child and how you can support their learning at home.  

 

So that we can effectively organise the calls, please could: 

 

-everyone ensure that our school office has the most up to date phone number to contact you on. 

 

-you ring (883773) or email (enquiries@admin.saintgeorgescentral.wigan.sch.uk) our school office by Friday 6
th

 November with your 

child’s name and the day and approximate time you would like for your phone call appointment.   

 

When providing us with an approximate time, it would help us greatly if you could give an ‘hour range’ that would be convenient for 

your call. For example: between 6:00pm and 7:00pm etc. Your phone call appointment time will be communicated to you on 

Wednesday 11
th 

November. 

 

We had put all the necessary safety requirements in place and were all looking forward to welcoming you into school for a ‘face to 

face’ meeting. However, as we know, guidance, recommendations and advice is always changing and we need to be able to adapt 

quickly so that we can provide you with a safe alternative offer.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr M Grogan 

Headteacher 

Date Class and time of calls home 

Monday 16
th

 November Year 5JY: 4:00pm – 7:00pm 
Year 5/6NC: 4:00pm – 7:00pm 

Tuesday 17
th

 November Year 6AJM: 4:00pm – 7:00pm 
 

Wednesday 18
th

 November 
 

Year 5JY: 4:00pm – 7:00pm 
Year 5/6NC: 4:00pm – 7:00pm 

Thursday 19
th

 November Year 6AJM: 4:00pm – 7:00pm 
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